

You are invited to attend the Tedburn St Mary Cemetery and Little Chapel Committee to be held in the Little Chapel at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 16th July July 2025.

- 1. Update on recent work to create parking spaces.
- 2. Future plans.
- 3. Update on plots sales, any issues, etc.
- 4. To consider any work required on The Little Chapel.
- 5. Date of next 'tidy up' at cemetery.
- 6. Diary dates cream team and carol concert.
- 7. To update on spend and reserve for Cemetery and Little Chapel.
- 8. Any other business.
- 9. Date of next meeting.